September 18, 1980

Mr. Aram Vartanian
37 Hashington Square West
New York, New York 18011

Dear Mr. Vartanian:

We were very moved by your gracious donation of $14000 (one
thousand dollars) to St-.Vdatan Cathedral. The Cathedral and its
related services and programs have a very special place in the h
hearts of all our faithful and we ourselves have ardent hopes for
their vitality and growth.

Spontaneous generosity such as yours is great encouracement
to the many who have cormmitted themselves in so many ways to the
Church's mission.

It would be a great pleasure for us to meet with you whenever
it is convenient and we sincerely hope you will be in touch with our
offices for an appointment. We look forward to such an occasion.

May God bless you for your charitable spirit, filled as it is
with all the commitment and vision needed in the service of Christ.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Mahoogian
Primate

Enclosure: Receipt number 36584
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